ELISENHEIM OWNERS ASSOCIATION

ANNEXURE “F” - 3—- CIRCULAR X URGENT NOTICE //
SITE TOILETS

On the Trustee meeting held on 26t November 2020 a unanimous decision
was made that no waterborne toilets on construction sites in progress will
be allowed on the estate from 12w January 2021, due to the amount of
chemicals going through our sewer systems. Only portable toilets will be

allowed.

The following companies provide these services;

Nice Toi Namibia Toilet Hire
061 252 995

Sanitech
081 336 8278

Coastal Toilet and Hut Hire
061 259 915

If any construction sites do not have the correct toilet in place from
Monday, 25 January 2021, the site will be closed immediately.

Thank you,
Estate Management
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